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This Week…..

This week the children have been very
busy practising for our nativity and
getting our classroom ready for
Christmas. We have also enjoyed our
kindness advent calendar. We have been
doing something kind every day. We
have been enjoying the countdown to
Christmas by opening our advent
calendars every day.

We really enjoyed having our Christmas
dinner this week. It tasted delicious!

Friend of the Week

Bluebells – Alice Dunn
Daffodils – Ava May Blackham

Homework this week is finishing off your
topic books and to continue to practice your
high frequency words.

The children will also be baking bread tasting
the delicacy of apples and honey. Please
inform your child’s class teacher of any

allergies.
On Thursday the Company Mad Science are
coming into school to work with all of the
children and carry out some exciting
experiments.

Magical Moment:

Our Nativity…
Well done to all the children who put on a
fantastic performance of ‘Whoops a Daisy

Angel.’

Story of the week

The Nativity
Story

Reminder

Homework books to be returned by
Tuesday 10th December.

We can’t wait to see what you have been
doing!


